[bookmark: _GoBack]Ferdinand Chamber Board Meeting – 10/14/14  
Attending members:  Ed Talucci, Brian Tretter, Brian Dale, Chris Welp, Ben Englert, Jim Mehling, Pat Miller, Alan Hoffamn, Diane Hoppenjans, Marc Steczyk  
Absent Member: Sr. Jean Marie Ballard and Chris James
The meeting was called to order at 8:10 a.m.
Treasurer’s report:  August Balance $20,459.57 Sept. Income -$140.00, Sept. Expenses $-1,231  September’s ending balance $19,088.57  Motion to approve Brian Tretter, 2nd: Alan Hoffman, so moved.
Minutes:  Motion to approve: Brian Tretter, 2nd: Brian Dale, so moved.
Merchants’ Report was given by Diane Hoppenjans in Margie Stallman’s absence.
Marc Steczyk commented that Mail Chimp has been set up on the chamber’s account by Chris Welp.  Marc informed that he no longer has access to the town website.
Brian Tretter asked to schedule a strategy session with Ken Sicard.  Ed will set up a meeting over lunch with Ken and a few of the board members.
Brian Tretter motioned to approve the expenditure to help with the south-side banner expenses.   Jim Mehling seconded, so moved.
Ed Talucci reported that he and Chris James met with the chamber dinner planning committee of Kateri Buechler, Beth McManaway, and Brenda Barth and that things are moving ahead.
Agenda for the dinner includes Rick Allen, speaking on education, a 175th update, Ed speaking on the history of the Ferdinand Chamber, Ken giving a State of the Town address and awarding the CSA.
The chamber dinner is set for December 3rd with social hour starting at 5:30 p.m.  Tables of 8 will sell for $75.  Individuals can purchase tickets for $10.  Our goal:  201 guests
Marc Steczyk would like to become a voting board member as opposed to being the executive director.  Discussion took place on the executive director’s roles and responsibilities and finding the 0person with that skill set.
Election of officers will be discussed at the next meeting scheduled for November 11th at 7:00 a.m.
Ed announced he will be moving to Indianapolis.  Board members expressed their thanks for all that he has done for the chamber, the endowment, and the community.
Brian Dale announced that he attended the first ever Ferdinand Economic Commission meeting last night along with Dan Collignon and Keith Rahman.  Their goal is to stimulate some progress in residential developments.  They met with Brian Brosmer who is building 8 apartment units on 9th Street.
Brian Tretter motioned to adjourn.  Alan Hoffman seconded.  The meeting adjourned at 8:20 a.m.

